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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to rebuild 
Condong Public School after it was extensively damaged by floods in 2022. The project will deliver 
modern flood resilient classrooms, a canteen, library, administration area and landscaping. 

Temporary bus stop relocation 

To enable the efficient rebuilding of the Condong 
Public School, Tweed Shire Council have approved 
the temporary relocation of the bus interchange 
outside the school. 
 
From the afternoon of Thursday 27 March 2025, 
the bus stop will move north towards the temporary 
site office at 75 McLeod Street, until the school is 
rebuilt. 
 
There will be no change to bus timetables. 

 

 

 

Upcoming demolition and construction works 

Now that asbestos has been removed from the flood damaged school buildings, structural 
demolition is expected to begin during the week of 24 March 2025 in preparation for ground works 
and construction. 

There will be additional noise and dust during demolition, however we are aiming to complete the 
work safely and efficiently and will minimise impacts to the community at every opportunity.   

 We expect structural demolition works to be complete by 31 March 2025, weather permitting. 

Working hours  

Standard working hours are 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays.  

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during 
business hours on 1300 482 651. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000).  
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